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Gymnasts from The NSW Academy of Gymnastics helped make up the NSW Team for these 
Nationals. 

 
 

Left to Right – Katelyn Mills, Claire Esdaile, Piper Weeding, Olivia Tripi, Olivia Wills, Georgia 
Devine 

Back Row - Mr. Bill Parsons 
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We welcome and congratulate the new Level 7 Nationa l Champion 

OLIVIA WILLS coming first overall in Australia for Level 7 
Representing NSW OLIVIA came: 

4th on Vault 
2nd on Bars 
1st on Beam 

 
OLIVIA and her team were also able to bring home si lver for NSW 

overall team event. 
Working as a team Level 7 NSW came second overall i n Australia 

 
WAG LEVEL 7 
OLIVIA WILLS – 1st Overall Individual 4th Vault, 2nd Bars, 1st Beam  
NSW Level 7 team – 1st Overall  
 
WAG LEVEL 9  
OLIVIA TRIPI – 12th Overall Individual 
KATELYN MILLS – 16th Overall Individual  
PIPER WEEDING – 23rd Overall Individual 
 
Out of the 32 gymnasts that competed in the national Championships and 5 states NSW Level 9 
girls came 3rd overall in the teams event  
 
WAG LEVEL 10 
Out of the 30 girls that competed at Nationals our girls came  
GEORGIA DEVINE – 14th Overall Individual 
CLAIRE ESDAILE – 17th Overall Individual  
NSW Level 10 team – out of the 5 states that competed our level 10 girls brought home third place 
overall in the teams event  
 
We are extremely proud of all girls who put the hard work and dedication into the lead up of these 
competitions and we would like to thank everyone who came to watch and support us during the 
week. We would also like the recognize and appreciate our coaches who have  mentored and 
coached these girls throughout the whole year and dedicated themselves to provide the best 
support and coaching for our girls.  
 


